
Newbridge Surgery Patient Newsletter

Welcome to our Spring Edition!
We aim to provide you with lots of information on the practice, 

the services we provide, and upcoming events. 

Newbridge Surgery has a current list size of 5423 patients 

serving the Tettenhall area of Wolverhampton.  We are a 

training practice teaching GP Registrars.  We currently have 

three Registrar Doctors who complement the team of Partners, 

Nursing Team and associated Primary Care Network Staff.

Why not join our PPG (Patient Participation Group)?
We meet every two months to discuss Health Care, Health Education 

and information with the aim of improving services at Newbridge 

Surgery.

Date and Time of Next Meetings
Wednesday 10th May at 4:15 pm, Tuesday 11th July at 4:15 pm, 

Annual General Meeting to be arranged – w/c 11th September 2023

Want to learn more about the PPG? 
Contact Jean Hancox, PPG Chair, on 07814 246479 or 

Richard Ashwell, Deputy PPG Chair, on 07816 318936

If you would like to join the PPG, you would be very welcome –

please contact Victoria Roddie – Practice Manager on Tel: 01902 

751420 or email M92029wolverhampton@nhs.net
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For our Patient Leaflet which details all for the services we offer please 

click here

mailto:M92029wolverhampton@nhs.net
https://newbridgesurgerywolverhampton.nhs.uk/mf.ashx?ID=8a93ec17-13f3-4fdc-a82f-3251db49074a


Practice News 

Public Health England 
Our surgery and fellow PCN colleagues have received funding 

across the PCN (Primary Care Network) to support practices with 

various screening services. We have dedicated members of the 

team reaching out to patients to get them booked in by raising 

awareness of what is available. Currently this is cervical screening 

and bowel cancer screening, uptake has been very good so far!

Visit a Wolverhampton Warm Space
The City of Wolverhampton Council has launched a 

range of warm spaces throughout the city to help its 

residents beat the chills - because of energy prices 

and the Cost-of-Living crisis. 

You can find out more information via the City of 

Wolverhampton Council website; 

Warm Spaces | City Of Wolverhampton Council

How do you prefer to receive updates?
Want to help us reduce our carbon footprint and contribute to a 

more sustainable future? Receive your newsletter via email or 

text message.  Let us know if you would like to receive future 

editions via email or text, give us a call and let the team know.  

You can also find out more about our services by visiting 

newbridgesurgerywolverhampton.nhs.uk

Patient Online Triage
This can be accessed via our Website’s Homepage or by the 

following link; Contact us about your request (accurx.com)
This can be used for; 

• Contacting us about a new or ongoing symptom

• Contacting us about a fit (Sick) note

• Asking about recent tests

• Getting a repeat prescription

• Anything else admin related, or,

• Advice and guidance on conditions, symptoms and treatments.

This will save time holding in a queue on the telephone!

NHS App
Download the NHS App, or open the NHS website in a web browser, 

to set up and log in to your NHS Account. Owned and run by the 

NHS, your NHS Account is a simple and secure way to access a 

range of NHS services online.

NHS App and your NHS account - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/cost-of-living-support/warm-spaces
https://www.newbridgesurgerywolverhampton.nhs.uk/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fflorey.accurx.com%2Fp%2FM92029&data=05%7C01%7Csarah.rutter%40nhs.net%7Cd98634e0269b420e552008db15d0e8aa%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638127759372085419%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B6ko01%2FLxEeCsZS4cAh0Aooj%2BtZCBiU2yTzEdcOnpM4%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fnhs-app%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csarah.rutter%40nhs.net%7Cd98634e0269b420e552008db15d0e8aa%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638127759372085419%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=x9wJ3Vx0PSTwnWbQrqnxJDaH%2F7xdEHy5399Zocjxwks%3D&reserved=0



